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3rd December 2019  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are very pleased to inform you that the school is now registered to be a Care Agency Provider with the Mid 
Norfolk Foodbank. As such this will mean we can issue Foodbank vouchers to our families at times of crisis.  

If you find yourself in crisis and require the support of the Foodbank to provide food for your family, we should be 
able to issue you with a voucher for you to use.  

You can contact any of the following registered staff members: 

Mrs Peek – Year 3/4 Pastoral Support Worker 
Mrs Hathaway – Year 5/6 Pastoral Support Worker 
Mrs Otty – Special Educational Needs Co Ordinator 

Mr Dack – Deputy Headteacher 
Mrs Scott – Headteacher 

We will require some basic information so you will need to see a member of staff in person, but vouchers are now 
held in school and can be issued the same day as they are requested.  

As I am sure you already know, the Mid Norfolk Foodbank has a distribution centre in Dereham at the Wellspring 
Family Church, 35 Neatherd Road, Dereham. NR19 2AE and is open on a Monday 1-3.30pm and Friday 1-3:00pm. 
There are also 2 other centres where vouchers can be used in both Swaffham (Swaffham Baptist Church – Tuesday 
10am-12pm) and Fakenham (Salvation Army, 16 Oak Street, Fakenham) Monday 11am-1pm and Thursday 1-3pm). 

Please do not hesitate to speak to us should you have any questions.  

Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs K Scott  
Headteacher  
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